
 

 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL                                        ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA           
Date: January 31, 2024 

Notice 
Dear Parents, 
 

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the drawing of lots for Class 1, initially 

set for Saturday, February 3, 2024, has been postponed. Further details 

will be provided to you later. 

 

                                                  

                    Fr. Sangeeth Raj, S.J.                        

         Principal, 

                St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 

 

 


